
 
 
The SLHS’ National Honor Society is now offering tutoring services to the elementary 
(both Hopewell and Liberty Bell), intermediate, and middle school students. These 
tutoring sessions will be in groups. FAQs are down below the schedule.  
Please sign up ​here​.  

 

THE SCHEDULE  

Monday​ - Math 

Middle School   3-4pm  

Intermediate School  4-5pm  

Elementary   5-6pm  

Tuesday​ - English/Spanish Immersion 

Middle School   3-4pm  

Intermediate School  4-5pm  

Elementary   5-6pm  

Wednesday​ - Science 

Middle School   3-4pm  

Intermediate School  4-5pm  

Elementary   5-6pm  

Thursday​ - Social Studies  

Middle School   3-4pm  

Intermediate School  4-5pm  

Elementary   5-6pm  

 
 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0d4fa8ac2ca3fbc07-group


 
 
 

FAQs 
 
Is this a free service? 

Yes, this is a free service provided by the National Honor Society members. The 
members will earn service hour credit which cannot be earned if they are making 
money for an activity.  

 
Are your tutors trained? 

Yes, our tutors have all completed a training video teaching them how to 
communicate with their tutee, help with organization and note taking, and provide 
academic support.  

 
Do I (the parent) need to supervise my child during the session? 

You know your child best. We do not require nor do we prohibit parental  
supervision.  

 
Where will these be offered?  

These sessions will be offered through Zoom. 
 
How can I access the Zoom link?  

Links will be sent out when you sign up for a session. The link will be sent from  
solehinhs@slsd.org. 

 
How many tutors will be in each session?  

We expect 5 tutors in each session, but it could vary depending on the subject and 
time. 
 

How many tutees will be in each session? 
There are an unlimited number of slots available. Break out rooms will be utilized by  
the tutors if there are a lot of students. Break out rooms will allow for better tutor to  
tutee ratios if needed. 

 



What if my child is in Spanish Immersion?  
If your child is enrolled in Spanish Immersion, sign up for the English group session. 
There will be a breakout room for Spanish Immersion students. 

 
What if I want my child to have a 1-on-1 tutoring session like they do at the high 
school?  

If we have a surplus of tutors, we will establish a 1-on-1 system for the other schools. 
You are welcome to reach out to one of the tutors from the group session to set up 
a private tutoring session. If you want more help on this, please email 
solehinhs@slsd.org​.  

 
Will these sessions be supervised?  

At least one NHS officer will be checking in every tutoring session for the first week.  
Otherwise, the high school student tutors in the session will be in charge.  

 
The current NHS officers are all 12th graders:  

President - Sooyeon Jung  
Vice President - Christian Velez  
Secretary - Aisha Durrani  
Treasurer - Will Corvino  

 
Do you need anything from me, the parent? 

The tutors may ask for an email address for you to verify that the tutoring session  
took place. They must submit evidence of their tutoring session to receive credit.  

 
If you have any issues or concerns, please contact us through this email: 
solehinhs@slsd.org​.  
 
If you are interested in this service, please sign up your child ​here​ on SignUp Genius.  
 
Thank you! 
-Mrs. Byers and the NHS Officers 
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